STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPAHTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR January 1 2 , 1 9 8 2 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDINC
SECRETARY (505) B27-2434

Anadarko Production Co.
P. O. Box 67
Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255
Attention: Mr. Jerry Buckles
Re: Amendment
OLS-133 and OLS-134

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated January 6, 1982,
wherein you point out that the tank batteries for vyour
Brinson State Lease and Western Development "B" Lease

are located in Unit N of Section 25, Township 16 South,
Range 31 East, Eddy County, rather than in Unit P as stated
in Administrative Orders Nos. OLS-133 and OLS-134.

Said Orders are hereby corrected to correctly reflect
the location of the batteries for these two leases as being
in Unit N of Section 25, Township 16 South, Range 31 East,
Eddy County, New Mexico, on your Robinson Federal Lease.

ery truly your

JOE D. RAMEY,

Director
JDR/DSN/dr

OLS 133 File
OLS 134 File
0il Conservation Division - Artesia
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P. O. Box 67 = Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255 « (505) 677-2411

January 6, 1982

Mr, Joe D. Ramey

State Petroleum Engineer Secretary-Director
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Sir:

There is a disctepancz in the Unit Letter of the relocation of our tank
battery covering the Prinson State Lease and the Western Development 'B' Lease,

Exhibits #1, #2 and #3 show the relocation to be in Unit Letter N but your
letters approving our application dated November 17, 1981 (Exhibits #4 and #5)
show the relocated tank battery to be in Unit Letter P, This was called to our
attention by Mr, Bill Gressett with NMOCC in Artesia when we filed C-104 forms
showing the relocated tank battery.

Exhibits attached are:

Exhibit #1 - Letter from Anadarko to Alex Armijo requesting permission to
file for Off-Lease Storage.

Exhibit #2 - Plat showing proposed relocation of tank battery to be in
Unit Letter N,

Exhibit #3 - Letter from Alex Armijo to Anadarko granting permission to
file for Off-Lease Storage.

Exhibit #4 - Your letter to Anadarko granting approval of Off-Lease Storage
for the Western Development "B" lease in Unit Letter P,

Exhibit #5 - Your letter to Anadarko granting approval of Off-Lease Storage
for the Brinson State lease in Unit Letter P.

Separate Off-Lease Storage facilities for the Western Development "B' lease
and the Brinson State lease have actually been constructed in Unit Letter N.

A letter from you resolving this discrepancy will be appreciated.
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JEB/rk /
Copy with Exhibits to Bill Gressett

Yours very truly,

Buckles
// Area Supervisor




